
Support through 
every season
2025 Benefits Open Enrollment: 
October 28 – November 11, 2024
It’s your once-a-year opportunity to review 
your Marvell benefits and make changes 
for the coming year. 



Open Enrollment 
Is Coming Soon!
Mark your calendars for October 28 – November 11, 2024. 
You don’t want to miss your opportunity to enroll in or 
make changes to your benefits. The elections you make 
during Open Enrollment will be in effect January 1 – 
December 31, 2025.   

By taking some time to revisit your current benefits over 
the coming weeks, you can make sure you’re prepared to 
enroll in the coverage that best fits your and your family’s 
needs throughout 2025.

Marvell Benefits
5488 Marvell Lane
Santa Clara, CA 95054

Keep checking marvellbenefits.com/oe2025 
to learn more about the benefit changes coming 
your way.


